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SUMMARY

Modifies requirements for health insurance coverage of hearing-related items and services.
Requires Oregon Health Authority, through medical assistance program, and Public Employees'
Benefit Board and Oregon Educators Benefit Board, through health benefit plans offered by boards,
to provide hearing-related items and services specified for health insurance coverage.
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